
A perfectly cool, crisp and clear Autumn evening set the perfect scene for our first ever 
PTA Halloween Pumpkin Hunt. The event proved to be incredibly popular, with almost  
200 children searching around the school field for their perfect pumpkin to take home 
and carve.  Along the way, of course, they had to keep a beady eye out for the special, 
prize-winning gold and silver pumpkins which had been hidden. While many of the 
grown ups gave great advice about the possible whereabouts of these prized 
ola_eiajo+ kpdano ]``a` pk pda _d]hhajca! Sd]pÚo pd]p hqngejc ej In BharehhÚo 
hood??? 

The evening became even more special as darkness fell and the special effects ar-
ranged by our fabulous PTA committee came into their own. Nature obviously 
felt like joining in the fun as a majestic full moon appeared on the horizon!  

With plenty of treats to keep the troops happy, such as hot drinks, hot dogs and 
a spooky puzzle trail, the atmosphere was truly magical and it was brilliant to see so 
many people coming together on the school grounds for this kind of event after such a 
hkjc peia- Ep fqop ckao pk odks pd]p+ sdeha pda LP=Úo ieooekj pk n]eoa bqj`o eo ei,
portant, another crucial part of their role is to provide enriching experiences to bring 
the school community together: they certainly achieved that!! A huge thank you to eve-
ryone involved. 

Tue 2nd - Reading Shelter Launch Day! 
Wed 3rd - Individual school photos 
Thu 4th - Gavin Walker, Paralympic athlete visit-
ing 
Fri 5th - Dress up Bright Day 
Tue 9th / Wed 10th / Thu 11th - parentsè even-
ing phone calls 
Wed 10th - Basketball sessions for Y5B and Y4 

Thu 11th - Remembrance Day 
- Y4 History Van visiting 
Fri 12th - Basketball sessions for Y6 and Y5D 
Thu 18th - New play equipment installation on 
front field 
Fri 26th - INSET DAY. School closed 
 
 

PTA Pumpkin Hunt  



Mr Flevill has worked hard to make sure that there are lots of sporting opportunities this 
month and it is great that our minibus is finally earning its keep! Something we are really 
looking forward to shortly is welcoming into school the Paralympic athlete, Gavin Walker, 
who recently returned home from the Tokyo Paralympics having won Gold in the wheel-
chair rugby event. He will be talking to the children about his experiences as a disabled 
athlete and what it was like to strike gold for team GB in Tokyo. The children will have the 
chance to ask him questions about his life and achievements. 

 
The children often tell us about how reading can help them to 
return to the ègreen zoneè when they are feeling upset or anx-
ious and there is no doubt that reading can be a crucial op-
portunity for mindfulness which can support emotional regula-
tion. We were very proud to launch our fantastic new Read-
ing Shelter to open up an additional space for children to en-
joy. A huge thank you to the PTA for their fundraising efforts, 
to Mrs Corrin for coordinating the project and to our very 
special guest, author Pippa Goodhart, for helping to open the 
Shelter in style! 

 

 

Thousands of people gathered in Sheffield 
at the end of October to welcome the 
3.5m tall çLittle Amalè puppet and show 
their support for refugee children around 
the world. Among the crowds were our 
very own Ms Griggs (who was inter-
viewed by the BBC!) and Mia, who was 
inspired by the story and went along with 
her family to lend their voices. 
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Autumn 1 winners! 

Welcome to Sheffield , 
Little Amal!  


